Aliza Barraza

From: gac phu

Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 7:29 PM
To: COB_mail
Subject:

Rejecting rezoning Thornydale-Sumter Apartments Plan

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. if you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Thornydale-Sumter Apartments Plan
Plecase distribute to all 5 county supervisors and kindly to confirm.

We live within 300 feet of the rezoning and submitting our objections to the approval of the plan, as submitted,
for an apartment development at Thornydale & Sumter.

We object to the proposal for the following reason:
The site plan would significantly increase traffic on already overburdened roads in the community. In
particular, it would add to the existing congestion by Mountain View High School on Thornydale & Linda

Vista, which will make this area very unsafe.

For the cited reason, we ask that the application and rezoning be rejected.
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